
From: Goodman, Jenny <Jenny.Goodman@dep.state.nj.us> 
Sent: Thursday, April 18, 2013 3:24 PM 
To: Schneider, Kathleen 
Cc: Gardner, Patricia; Orendi, Monica 
Subject: RE: March 2009 
 
Kathleen, 
I have reviewed the March 2009 letter.  The April 15, 2013 rule proposal addresses comments 1-7, 10 
and 12.  Comment 8 was not addressed due to a typo.  This can be easily fixed during the comment 
period.  Comment 9 has not been addressed.  The Department’s rule is more stringent than the NRC’s 
rule and this is discussed in the federal standards analysis section of the May 19, 2008 adoption (40 
N.J.R. 2366).  Comment 11 was not addressed, but this was an oversight that can be easily corrected 
during the comment period. 
Jenny 
 

From: Schneider, Kathleen [mailto:Kathleen.Schneider@nrc.gov]  
Sent: Thursday, April 18, 2013 2:43 PM 
To: Goodman, Jenny 
Subject: March 2009 
 
http://nrc-stp.ornl.gov/special/regs/njregs090313.pdf 


